
  Year 8 Geography – National Parks and Karst Landscapes – Spring Term 1 – KNOWLEDGE OVERVIEW 

Week 
beginning: 

Big question 
/ concept: 

Learning intentions: Resources 

Offline: Online including links on how to access these: 

4th January 

What is a 
National 
Park? 

 Can describe the location of UK 
National Parks. 

 Can describe the features and aims of 
a national park. 

 Can explain the location of National 
Parks in relation to nearby human 
features. 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/ 
zqk7hyc/revision/4  
 

11th 
January What’s 

special 
about the 
Yorkshire 

Dales? 
 

 Can identify OS map symbols on a 
Yorkshire Dales map. 

 Can use OS map symbols to describe 
the features of the Yorkshire Dales 
National Park. 

 Con use OS map features to create a 
piece to explain how someone could 
spend a day in the Yorkshire Dales.  

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ 
guides/zvp82hv/revision/7  

18th 
January 

What 
conflict 

exists in the 
Yorkshire 

Dales? 
 

 Can describe and define the term 
conflict. 

 Can describe the conflict surrounding 
land use in the Yorkshire Dales. 

 Can explain how different land uses in 
National Parks can cause conflict and 
suggest some possible solutions 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ 
guides/zqk7hyc/revision/5  
 

25th 
January 

What is 
Quarrying? 

 Can describe and define the term 
quarrying. 

 Can annotate images to describe the 
conflict surrounding quarrying in the 
Yorkshire Dales. 

 Can explain how quarrying in National 
Parks can cause conflict. 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ 
guides/zvp82hv/revision/7  
 



1st February 
Should a 
quarry in 

the 
Yorkshire 

Dales 
National 
Park be 

extended? 

 Can explain why the quarry was 
originally allowed. 

 Can investigate the advantages and 
disadvantages of extending the 
quarry;. 

 Can evaluate whether it is more of an 
advantage or disadvantage. 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/ 
zvp82hv/revision/8  
 

8th 
February 

Why are 
there so 

many caves 
in the 

Yorkshire 
Dales? 

 Can define the term ‘karst landscape; 
 Can describe the location and 

characteristics of the caves in the 
Yorkshire Dales 

 Can explain the formation of a cave 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 
 
BBC BITESIZE 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
/clips/z7sgkqt  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ 
guides/zvp82hv/revision/5  
 

22nd 
February 
 

Revision 
and 

Assessment 
 

 Revise the key content of this topic 
 Complete the assessment in test 

conditions. 

Print-out of the lesson resources. These 
can either be found on MS Teams or at 
the following location in the ‘S’ drive: 
S:\CURRICULUM\Humanities\3. 
Geography\2020-2021 SOW\Year 8\3. 
National Parks and Karst Landscapes CJ 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 

1st March  

Assessment 
Green Pen 

 Can act on my teacher’s feedback to 
improve my current work and 
assessment in Geography  

Teacher response to work will depend on 
what’s been submitted by the student.  
 
Assignments submitted on Teams will be 
responded to on there, whereas work 
submitted on paper may need to be 
marked once the student returns to 
school. 

Check on Microsoft Teams (Year 8 
Geography Team) for Lesson PowerPoints 
and other resources prepared by 
Westborough Teachers 

 

 


